
 

Reminder of those who are on the waiting list to update 

their file information. Nisqually Housing has applications 

for all Waiting List Applicants to fill out, if we don’t have 

current and updated information the applicant may be 

dropped to the bottom of the waiting list.  

DEADLINE IS OCTOBER 31ST, 2025! 

 

        Thanks, 

          Nisqually Tribal Housing  


